

P. O. BOX 814 LAREDO, TEXAS December 13, 1961

CANAL DESPEJADO

Mr. Maurice S. Nittler 1755 So. Vallejo Street Denver 23, Golo.

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to verify your reception report on our Station the evening of December 2, 1961.

As your report states everything was broadcasted in our station on the time and day you mention.

We are more than grateful for all the trouble you've gone into in preparing your report and we hope you'll be able to listen to us in the near future.

Our working schedule is from 6:00 am thru 7:30 pm C.S.W. Monday thru Sunday.

Thank you so much for your kindness and receive our best wishes for the coming season.

Yours truly, XENU RADIO STATION

Miguel Villarreal.
President.